
 

Call for Abstracts 

The Department of History and Heritage Management at Injibara University is preparing 

to honor Adowa Victory Day with a variety of activities, including a research 

conference. We are excited to announce a call for abstracts as part of this celebration. 

The conference is scheduled for February 28-29, 2025. We encourage interested 

individuals to submit structured abstracts that align with the following thematic areas. 

1. Adowa and Pan African Movements 

2. Adowa and the Ethiopian Unity 

3. Adowa in Music, paintings and folk Arts 

4. Adowa and international Media 

5. Adowa and Gender 

6. Horse men and Adowa 

Important dates 

Deadline for abstract submission, 17 February 2025. 

Notification of accepted Abstracts, 23 February 2025. 

Additional Notice 

 Only selected abstracts will be communicated.  

 Authors’ full name, email, phone number and affiliation should be included in the 

abstract. 

 Modest honorarium will be paid for selected Abstracts. 

Please submit your abstract to: Abebe.fentahun@inu.edu.et OR 

Ayenew.fenta@inu.edu.et 
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